
The Red Lion Myddle Lockdown - Takeaway Menus 

Our Food Takeaway menu goes live from today 5th November at 12pm. We will be taking orders for 

collection between 12-2pm and 5-9pm Wed to Sat. You can call the pub anytime to place your order. If 

you choose to email or message an order please make sure you get a response to confirm it. As certain 

times may be busier than others, the more notice you give us then the nearer your preferred time we 

can be. For the latest information please  see our Facebook page. 

 



Sunday Lunch 

We will start our Sunday takeaway service this Sunday 8th November. Food must be pre-ordered 

(ideally the day before) and can be picked up at an arranged time. Children’s’ roasts are available at £6 

per child. We are also selling bottles of red or white wine to accompany your “lockdown lunch”. I will 

post details of takeaway drinks later. 

 


